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 السلام عليكم ورحمة الله وبركاته

 

Dear Dr. 

We would like to invite you to our FIDS, SAP symposium to be held on 4th August 2022 to 

present your paper. We received your Abstract and Presentation slide for the symposium, and 

we would appreciate receiving your full paper by the end of November 2022. We have also 

enclosed the program schedule for your perusal. Please review your time slot for the 

presentation, and if there is any inconvenience at your end, do not hesitate to contact our 

committee for possible time adjustment. The symposium venue is at Ashafi’e Conference 

room, IRK Building, IIUM.     

We look forward to seeing you at the symposium.  
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